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Nelda Fink  
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If someone causes damage to my property or injury to myself in any way, I need 
that person’s address in order to file a law suit or to bring criminal actions against 
them. This is basic law that is enacted from our Constitution. Taking away the 
ability to protect myself from individuals who inflict harm is UNCONSTITUTIONAL.  

Just because the people identified in this bill have previously served in the public 
view does not put them above the law. If they were true constitutional officers in 
the first place while in office they wouldn’t need this quasi-immunity being 
introduced with this bill.  

Very UNCONSTITUTIONAL when certain individuals are exempt from being held 
accountable to the law.  

This is UNCONSTITUTIONAL! It must have an UNFAVORABLE report and should 
be withdrawn. 

100% OPPOSE this bill. 
 

Thank you. 

Nelda Fink 

 


